
The York Society of Engineers 

 
 

Visit to Network Rail Holgate Depot 
Holgate, York 

 
15th May 2024 at 4.00pm 

 

The first visit for 2024 will be to Network Rail’s Holgate Depot at 
Holgate, York on Wednesday 15th May starting at 4.00pm.   

 

The visit will be followed by a meal at the Carlton Tavern in Acomb. 

The depot is a busy round-the-clock operational facility and Network 
Rail requires all visitors to wear full PPE: 

- Hi Vis Orange tops (jacket or vest) 
- Hi Vis Orange bottoms (leggings or overtrousers) 
- Hard hat 
- Safety boots 
- Safety Specs 

For members and guests who don’t have Hi Vis Orange PPE, the Society 
can loan Hi Vis Orange vests, overtrousers and hard hats for £10 per 
person. Members and guests will be responsible for providing safety 
footwear and safety specs. 

Holgate Depot is 
Network Rail’s largest 
engineering works 
facility which includes 
a 12-acre maintenance 
building. Specialist 
trains are prepared, 
maintained and 
serviced at the depot. 

Note the Hi Vis 
PPE must be 
Orange 



Network Rail will be limiting the number of visitors to 15 (to be 
confirmed) and it would be appreciated if you could confirm whether 
you wish to attend along with the names of any guests no later than 
Friday 26th April 2024. Please add whether you would like the Society 
to provide you and any guests with the PPE at £10 per person and 
include sizes for vests (S – M – XL – 2XL -3XL) and overtrousers (S – M – 
L -XL -2XL – 3XL – 4XL). 

Final details and menus for the Carlton Tavern will be sent out nearer 
the date. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


